
NATIONAL GRANDPARENTS DAY 

We were very pleased to welcome so many of 
our Grandparents in for our open afternoon on 

Thursday. It was an 
absolute joy to see the 
smiles on theirs and 
the children’s faces as 
they joined in a range 
of activities including 
computing, making jam 
sandwiches and learn-
ing about harvest tradi-
tions around the world. 
We look forward to 
seeing you all again 
next year! 

 

HOUSE AND VICE CAPTAINS 

We are delighted to announce our new 
Year 6 house and vice-captains for 2017-
18 as voted for by the children in each 
house: 

Stonebow Captain: Akira 

Stonebow Vice-Captain: Rokas 

Bailgate Captain: Rhys 

Bailgate Vice-Captain: Natalia 

Cathedral Captain: Julia 

Cathedral Vice-Captain: Bethan 

Castle Captain: Katie 

Castle Vice-Captain: Josh 

We wish them every 
success in their new role 
and look forward to them 
representing and being 
ambassadors for our 
school.  

 

JUMPERS 

Please can ALL school uniform be clearly 
labelled with a name - we seem to have an 
abundance of school jumpers left in school 
- we do not have a lost property, therefore 
any uniform left at the end of a week will be 
disposed of. 
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Dates for your diary: 

3&5/10/17 - Y3&Y4 Visits to 
Uncle Henry’s 

4/10/17 - School Photo’s 
(Individual) 

6/10/17 - Harvest Festival 
2pm in Church  

16-20/10/17 - I Sing Pop 

17-20/10/17 - Book Fair in 
School 

17 &19/10/17 - Parents 
Evening 

20/10/17 - Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 

20/10/17 - Last day of term 

31/10/17 - Children return 
to school  

8-10/11/17 - Y4&Y5 PGL 
Residential 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (97.6%) 
and Year 3 (99.6%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

 

.Harvest Festival 
On Friday, 6th October we will be having 
our Harvest Festival in St. Peter’s 
Church. You are welcome to join us for 
this special collective worship. It will start 
at 2.00pm. Harvest is a great time to 
teach our children about where their 
food comes from and also to think about 
those who are less fortunate than us. 
We hope you will be able to help us and 
look forward to seeing all the kind dona-
tions, which will be given to a local food 
bank.  Suitable food could be - 

 Tins of soup, beans, fish 

 Packets of rice and pasta 

 Jars of sauces  

 And other food which is easy to 
store.  

We look forward to seeing you there 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMILE- IT’S PHOTOGRAPH TIME 

On Wednesday 
4

th
 October 2017 

Wrates photographers 
will be coming to school 
to take photos of all our 
children individually, 
and with their brothers 
and sisters. This will be done during the 
normal school day. 
We are able to offer the opportunity for 
you to bring in younger or older brothers 
and sisters who don’t attend our school, 
for family group pictures. This would be 
by appointment only between 8.30 and 
9am. Please contact the school office 
to book an appointment. 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 


